
 
 

Summer   2021   

Welcome   to   5 th    Grade   at   Sprague!    We   are   excited   to   get   to   know   you   and   have  
many    interesting   units   planned   for   you   in   Science,   Social   Studies,   Reading,  
Writing,   and   Math.    As   a   5 th    grader,   you   will   be   a   leader   at   Sprague.    5 th    grade  
classes   rotate   doing   important   jobs   for   the   school.    You’ll   also   be   a   Reading   Buddy  
to   a   younger   Sprague   Student.    We   are   hoping   to   have   a   Leadership   Retreat   in  
September   to   help   you   practice   important   skills   that   are   necessary   for   fifth  
graders.    We   are   crossing   our   fingers   for   a   return   trip   to   Hale   in   June!    It   will   no  
doubt   be   a   great   year!    Each   5 th    grade   teacher   will   send   an   individual   letter   to   you  
and   your   family   via   email   later   in   the   summer.   

The   5 th    Grade   teachers   are:    Ms.   Banthin,   Mr.Craig,   and   Ms.   Bentley.   
 
Here   are   their   email   addresses:   
 
banthine@wellesleyps.org   
craigk@welleselyps.org   
bentleyn@wellesleyps.org   

If   you   have   any   questions   about   the   5th   Supply   List,   please   feel   free   to   send   us  
an   email.  

In   the   meantime,   keep   playing   outside   and   keep   reading   every   day   during  
the   summer!   

We   will   see   you   at   Sprague   on   Wednesday,   September   1 st !  


